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We are proud of ourselves. We are proud of each other. We are proud of our community. 
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Attendance  
The top 3 classes for attendance for this week were: 

1. 4PS – 98%                 2. 1CW – 97.5%            3. 3RP – 97.2% 

Well done 4PS       
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

• 19th January – Police visit for Reception 

• 22nd January – 11before11 – Bird Watching 

• 22nd January – Year 4 & 5 visiting Rugby High to watch 
a Shakespeare performance. 

• 23rd January – Vet visit for Reception  

• 25th January – Y4 Library visit  

• 1st February – Y3 Library visit  

• 6th February – Safer Internet Day 
 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the 

week, we are so PROUD of you       
 

Nursery: Harry 
Reception: Kareem & Aleenah 
Year 1: Sophie & Daisy 
Year 2: Daisie & Renayah  
Year 3: Monty & Kacper 
Year 4: Nikol & Daisy 
Year 5: Roscoe & Marks 
Year 6: William  
 

Library Visits 
 
 
 
 

 

• 6th February – Y6 Inspire Workshop 09:00 

• 7th February – Severn Trent visit Y4 

• 8th February – Y3 Inspire Workshop 09:00 

• 8th February – Valentines Disco – EYFS & KS1 

• 9th February – Valentines Disco – KS2 

• 12th February – 16th February – Half term 

• 19th February – Return to school 

• 7th March – World Book Day 
 

 

Our school development priority is to raise the profile of Reading and Reading for pleasure. As part of 
this priority we have organised visits to Rugby library so our pupils all can visit the library and look at all 

that our local library has to offer. Years 5 and 6 visited Rugby library over the course of the last week and 
have thoroughly enjoyed their time to ponder over the large collection of books, take some time to read 
a wide selection of books which spark their interest and discuss their findings with their friends. Years 4 

and 3 will be the next year groups to visit.  

Thank-you to Rugby library for hosting us and thank-you to Miss Abel for organising these visits       
 
 

Valentines disco 
After the success of our Christmas disco, our PTA have decided to put on a 

Valentines disco on the 8th and 9th February, just before we break up for 
half term. This time the PTA are raising funds for playground equipment at 

lunchtime so your support would be greatly appreciated        
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